
The Minister’s Message. 

Dear Friends, 
 
Will we ever get used to how quickly the year passes?  It doesn't seem five 
minutes since we were celebrating Easter and here we are looking forward to 
the plan that takes us all the way to Christmas.  In the meantime, we have 
had our summer – as always a mix of weather that seems to test our  
understanding of how the earth's climate is changing. We have had the 
Olympics with its highs and lows for those taking part.  Harvest Festivals sit 
just around the corner for our churches.  The year marches on relentlessly 
and we keep on saying to ourselves “how time flies and where does the year 
go?” 
 
With God, time does not follow our earthly rules.  But having said that, He is 
the one constant that we have in our lives that we can rely upon.  When all 
else fails us, God is there for us.  It is this wonderful understanding that   
enables us to move ahead in the work that God is calling us to undertake for 
Him in our world today. 
 
Mission has to be paramount and as a Circuit we are striving to see the  
mission work that God is calling us to be part of here in the Borders Mission 
Circuit.  But to do this we have to work together to build-up our churches and 
Circuit to face up to the challenges of mission in our area.  No-one person or 
group can do it alone - it's going to take the co-operation of us all to discern 
the opportunities that are available, determine the resources, gifts and talents 
that we have to achieve our goals and decide upon the path we feel God is 
calling us to take. 
 
Are you ready to join in this exciting journey that God is placing before us?  I 
hope that your answer will be yes as it is only by working together, and in the 
power of God that we will be successful. 
 
Let's be open to what God says to us and pray for all that is yet to come. 
 
Rev Robert.  

 

Abbreviations: 

HC Holy Communion   OA Own Arrangement 

LA Local Arrangement   Cov Covenant Service 

CA Church Anniversary   CS Carol Service  

HF Harvest Festival   LF Ladies Fellowship Anniversary  

CE Christian Endeavour Anniversary OM Overseas Mission  

Preaching Plan 

October, November &  

December 2024 
 

Superintendent Minister 

Revd Robert Hurley  (Day Off - Friday)  01773 861955 

 

Revd Peter Taylor   (Day Off - Friday)  01623 554259 

Revd Simon Rose   (Day Off - Monday) 01623 752349 

 

Please only contact Ministers on their day off in the case of an emergency 

 

Please Note:  Should you require a copy of this year’s Lectionary,  

then please contact the office and I will send a copy out to you. 
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